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Cleanup Construction Activities

Construction is typically within standard working hours, 7 a.m. to 7 p.m., Monday through
Friday. Movement of barges may occur outside of these work hours.

On Tuesday, December 17, the Contractor is expected to move equipment starting at
5 a.m. to Sediment Management Area (SMA) 2 and start work by 6 a.m. Early work will
continue at SMA 2 for the next couple of days. For questions or concerns, you can
always reach our team at info@ldwg.org or 1-888-561-LDWG (1-888-561-5394).

Weekly Environmental and Community Report for the week of December 2

You may view the weekly report and other previous weekly reports by clicking the link
below.

What to expect during the week of December 16

During the week of December 16, cleanup construction will continue in SMAs 3, 4, 6, and 9,
and construction will begin in SMA 2 and 7 as shown on the map linked below.

Crews will continue installing sheet piles near SMA 9 which may cause higher noise levels
during the daytime. Work in SMA 9 will continue for a couple of weeks. We thank
community members in advance for your patience during this time.

What to expect during Remember, the only Duwamish River
seafood that is safe to eat is salmon. In the

the week of December Duwamish River, the seafood that spend their

23 entire lives in the river (perch, sole, flounder,

crab, mussels, and clams) are unsafe to eat.
They have high levels of toxic chemicals (such

During the week of December
as PCBs) that you cannot see. Learn how to

23, cleanup construction will



continue in SMA9 and 7. protect your health while fishing for seafood that

Construction will not occur on is safe to catch and eat. Eating Seafood—
Wednesday, December 25 Public Health Seattle and King_ County: Fun
due to the holiday. to Catch, Toxic to Eat.

On December 5, an excavator removes contaminated sediment from the river bottom to place in barge. (Photo
credit: King County)

Questions? Join our Virtual Office Hours!

The Lower Duwamish Waterway Group is hosting a virtual lunch hour on Friday, December
20, from 12 to 1 p.m. Drop in to speak with members of the project team and EPA, and ask
questions about upper reach cleanup construction! Please sign up at the link here.
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Stay informed during cleanup Manténgase informado durante toda
construction! la actividad de construccion para la
limpieza
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